
8 February 2921 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

Hello, 

I have taken and passed The Three Approaches to Value which 

is the last class mandated by NYS ORPTS for my being 

deemed a State Certified Assessor.  Due to ‘Rona, the class 

was held online and I’m still waiting to hear from the State that 

I have satisfied their criteria and I am finally considered “A 

State Certified Assessor”. 

I have the schedule of The Building Departments activity for 

the past year and have started to align those properties that I 

need to field inspect. 

I know it is “Groundhog Day” all over again, but things are 

still adjusting to the new normal, they are moving a little 

slower, there are fewer homeowner interactions to deal with 

still, Seniors don’t have to renew in person, people are cautious 

about getting out in public. 

The County RPS & NYS ORPTS are still in lockdown mode 

where phone calls and emails are the only means of contact 

because site visits are not allowed.  No word on when those 

restrictions will be amended as yet… 

I think the God’s are confused because with everybody praying 

for things to get back to normal, they thought Tom Brady in 

The Superbowl was normal.  

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Pendleton, New York 


